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Dear Neighbors,

I am excited about a project underway here in Needham that will convert an abandoned railroad corridor into a lovely recreational path that will run almost two miles out to a scenic area overlooking the Charles River. 

Over time, we hope the path will become the beginning of the Bay Colony Rail Trail, extending over the Charles and continuing another five miles through Dover and into Medfield. In the meantime, the Needham portion will provide a wonderful place for strolling, walking, jogging, and leisurely bike rides for all ages.

The project is moving forward well, and has full and enthusiastic support from the Board of Selectmen and other town officials. The first phase of the project to be completed in 2014 involves removing the rails and ties and laying down a stone dust surface.  In these fiscally challenging times for municipalities, the project is being privately funded through the non-profit Bay Colony Rail Trail Association, and we need your help.  
We have a fundraising goal to reach $100,000 by the end of October. We have already raised close to $80,000 from local businesses and residents.  For the month of October, until November 4th, we have been offered a challenge grant from an anonymous local foundation that will donate a dollar-for-dollar match, effectively doubling each contribution up to $20,000. 
Please consider donating by November 4th, so your contribution will go twice as far.

We welcome donations in any amount, as we want to demonstrate broad support. For donations of $100 or more, your name will be listed as a supporter on our website. You can make a tax-deductible donation in one of two ways: online at http://needham.baycolonyrailtrail.org or by sending a check to:

Bay Colony Rail Trail Association
Attn: Needham Trail
23 Mackintosh Ave.
Needham, MA 02492
Please share this information with friends and neighbors who may be interested in the trail. We greatly appreciate your support and look forward to bringing this wonderful amenity to Needham.  
Sincerely,
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